
Len Crosby, of Post Falls, announced today that he will be a candidate for the 
Legislative position currently held by retiring Representative Frank Henderson (Seat B, 
Third Legislative District). 
 
"I have great respect for Representative Henderson who has been a dynamic public 
servant not only during his many years of service as a State Legislator, but also as a 
Kootenai  County Commissioner and Mayor of Post Falls, and I look forward to his 
support." 
 
"Our Community has a history of sending outstanding and dynamic legislators to Boise 
(Rep. Henderson, Sen. Jim Hammond, Sen. Dick Compton and Rep. Hilde Kellogg) and 
it would be a privilege to have an opportunity to continue their fine work, and represent 
the citizens of Legislative District Three." 
 
Crosby is Vice President of Community 1st Bank, and has been involved in banking and 
financial services for more than 40 years.  He is an active member of a number of 
community organizations including American Legion Post 143, Heritage Health, Boys 
and Girls Club of Kootenai County, Post Falls Chamber of Commerce, Kootenai Electric 
Cooperative Trust, Board of Trustees of the Kootenai Bridge Academy and the Post 
Falls Urban Renewal Commission.  He was named Post Falls Citizen of the Year by the 
Chamber of Commerce in 2010, and was appointed to the Idaho Bond Bank Authority 
by Governor Otter in 2008 and to the Idaho Credit Rating Enhancement Committee in 
2010, and continues to serve on both today. 
 
Len and his wife Mary have lived in Post Falls for fifteen years.  They have two sons 
and four grandchildren. 
 


